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March 21st - KS Aviation Museum 

11:30a - 1p 

Business Firesides  
RESERVATIONS REQUIRED. 

 

The Kansas Aviation Museum opened on April 

19, 1991, and is home to the rich aviation history that is Wichita. This beautiful Art Deco 

style building has been preserved for nearly a century. The museum houses a world-

class collection of historic, significant and one-of-a-kind aircraft and aircraft engines; a 

huge archive with thousands of records, schematics, books, photos and more; and a 

wide range of additional aviation memorabilia. It also is home to the Kansas Aviation 

Hall of Fame – an impressive line-up of aviation heavyweights by any measure: state, 

national or worldwide. 

 The importance of the Kansas Aviation Museum building to the glory days of 

Kansas aviation cannot be overstated. Its grand art-deco style appeals both to the avia-

tion community and to anyone interested in historic preservation. In its heyday, Wichita 

Municipal – ICT in aviation parlance – was a major mid-continent stopover for airlines 

from 1935-1954. During the 1940’s, it was one of the busiest airports in the nation, with 

tower operators managing the constant stream of incoming and outgoing commercial 

flights. In 1944, a take-off or landing occurred every 90 seconds. 

We are ordering box lunches so RESERVATIONS ARE NECESSARY! 
https:/www.wichitarotary.org/members/   (password=4waytest)  

or email office@wichitarotary.org or call - 316-262-4375 

March 28th - Botanica   

Colonel Jason Knobbe, McConnell AFB 
       
  Colonel Jason L. Knobbe is the Commander, 184th Wing, Kansas 

Air National Guard, McConnell Air Force Base, Kansas. Colonel 

Knobbe commands more than 1,300 Guardsmen who execute a 

broad spectrum of missions including intelligence surveillance and 

reconnaissance, cyber and information operations, and command 

and control. In addition, the wing fields a full complement of support functions including 

civil engineering, security forces, medical, and force support units. All of these missions 

greatly enhance the Air Force’s capability to provide actionable intelligence and infor-

mation dominance for combat forces around the globe.  

  Colonel Knobbe is a 1994 graduate of the University of Kansas. He earned a Masters 

of Science, Education and a Reserve Officer Training Corps commission from the Uni-

versity of Kansas in 1998.  
Reservations Appreciated! - https:/www.wichitarotary.org/members/   (password=4waytest) 

or email office@wichitarotary.org or call - 316-262-4375 
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Happy Birthday! 

Simmi Dalla    March 15 

Tristian Rodriguez    March 16 

Laura Ritterbush    March 17 

Andrew Hippisley   March 19 

Happy Anniversary 
Martha Housholder    34 years 
Tim Witsman    34 years 

Ben Grisamore    33 years 

Lorraine Dold    32 years 

Don Arnold     22 years 

Amy Carey       6 years 

Sheila Brown      3 years 

Brent Castillo      3 years 

     
  

 

 

Miss a Meeting?  

 
March 7th:      Ed Sykes, The Patch and The Stream Where The American Fell  

        https://youtu.be/D5lH5S26UNY 
 
Feb. 28th:      Tony Mattivi, Hate in the Heartland 
        https://youtu.be/kv52mnLDK6g   
 
Feb. 14th:      Lindsay Benacka, I Love Art! 
        https://youtu.be/IM75JPF8UMQ  
 
 

 

HOT WHEELS FOR HOT MEALS 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE - Day of Service Meal Packaging  
 

Wednesday, March 23rd - 6p-7p 
Grace Presbyterian, 5002 E Douglas Ave. Wichita. between Oliver and Edgemoor    

 We will be joining all of the Rotary Clubs in the greater Wichita region for this event. We ask 
for 1 hour of your time to help assemble shelf-stable, nutrient-dense, high-protein meals for those in 
need in our communities. We have identified the Catholic Charities to receive the meals packaged 
by the Downtown Rotary Club. 

Space is still AVAILABLE!   Friends and family are welcome! 
 

If you can help, please email office@wichitarotary.org or call - 316-262-4375 

 

 

 

Dictionary Project Update 
 

Dictionaries were delivered to 45 elementary schools last week. We are 

looking for Rotary Coordinators (schedule distribution time with the schools) 

and Rotary Assistants (helpers) in several schools.   

Watch for an email to sign up for specific schools. 

It’s easy, it’s fun and it really makes an impact on the kids!  AND IT ONLY TAKES AN HOUR! 
 

(If you miss the email, call the office to sign up - 316-262-4375.) 

 

Past Pres. Geri Appel Sherdeill Breathett introduced 

by Charlie Moon 

Tristian Rodriguez introduced 

by Tiffany Fisher 

Speaker Conner Hampton 

(Pictures courtesy of Mike Archer) 

Thank you volunteers for  

play-acting  daycare children!    

(“no crying, remember?”) 

https://youtu.be/D5lH5S26UNY
https://youtu.be/kv52mnLDK6g
https://youtu.be/IM75JPF8UMQ

